
 
 

Referral to Environmental Assessment 
 
On June 27, 2006, a proposal for underground mining to extract a 1,000,000 tonne bulk lead/zinc 
sample was referred to the Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board for 
environmental assessment under Section 126(2) (a) of the Mackenzie Valley Resource 
Management Act. 
 
Referring Authority: Environment Canada. 
 
Reasons:   Environment Canada has identified that the development might have 

significant adverse impacts on the environment, including water and waste 
management impacts.   

 
Development:  Construction and operation of an underground mine shaft, extraction and 

transportation of a 1,000,000 tonne bulk sample 
 
Location:  Pine Point property, 48 km east of Hay River, NT  
 
Developer: Tamerlane Ventures Inc. 
 
File Number:  EA0607-002 
 
For further information, contact: 
Alistair MacDonald, Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938,  200 Scotia Centre, (5102-50th Avenue) 
Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7 
Phone (867) 766-7052  Fax (867) 766-7074 
Email amacdonald@mveirb.nt.ca  
 
 


